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NOTICE TO THE MARKET 

 

São Paulo, May 02nd, 2022 – Locaweb Serviços de Internet S.A. (“Company”) pursuant 

to the provisions of Article 157, Paragraph 4, of Law 6,404, of December 15, 1976, as 

amended, and to the regulation of CVM, particularly CVM Resolution No. 44, as 

amended, hereby announces to its shareholders and to the market in general that, on 

this date, the meeting of the Board of Directors of the Company approved the resignation 

of Mr. Victor Martins Popper from the position of Business Unit Officer of the Company, 

in charge of the digital marketing activities. 

The Company thanks Mr. Popper for his dedication during this period and wishes success 

in the new journey. 

The Company also informs that this business unit continues under the leadership of Mr. 

Alessandro Dalmédico Gil, elected as Director in January 10th, 2022. 

  

Rafael Chamas Alves 

CFO and Investor Relations Officer 

  


